In August of 2017 Hurricane Harvey wreaked havoc on the Gulf Coast. Many of our friends in the industry were
directly impacted by this catastrophic event and in response, the AAPL acted swiftly to set up a Hurricane Harvey
Relief Fund for Landmen directly impacted. Through your continuing support the Fort Worth Association of
Professional Landmen donated $10,000.00 to the fund. Our donation was matched two for one by the AAPL/AAPL
Foundation for a total donation impact of $30,000.00. To date the AAPL has distributed $185,000.00, with a
second round of distributions scheduled for mid-April. We hope you, the FWAPL member, can take great pride in
knowing that your contributions over the years to the FWAPL have had a great impact in the lives of our colleagues
to the south.

For more information about how to donate, please visit https://www.landman.org/resources/disaster-relief-
information

Yours truly,

FWAPL Board of Directors
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